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Please contact your local Garmin Avionics Dealer (http://www.garmin.com/dealers/) for additional information or for questions 
regarding this notification. This service notification and associated bulletin/advisory product changes can only be implemented through 
Garmin’s authorized dealer and service center network. This document is not a substitute for and cannot be used in lieu of the 
document(s) referenced above for airworthiness approval.

AVIATION SERVICE DOCUMENT NOTIFICATION
TO: Garmin GFC 600H Owners and Operators
DATE: July 16, 2021
SUBJECT: Initial Issuance for STC installation of GFC 600H in Bell Helicopter Model 505
CERTIFICATION
AUTHORIZATION: FAA STC SR01961WI

______________________________________________________________________
COMPLIANCE
Optional: This Service Bulletin may be incorporated at the owner’s discretion and is not warranty 
reimbursable.

PURPOSE
This STC Service Bulletin provides notification of the initial issuance of STC SR01961WI Master Drawing 
List Revision 1. This STC approves the installation of the Garmin Helicopter Flight Control System GFC 
600H in Bell Helicopters Model 505 (trade name Jet Ranger X).

PRODUCTS AFFECTED
GFC 600H systems installed under the GFC 600H Bell 505 STC SR01961WI in Bell Helicopters Model 
505 (trade name Jet Ranger X) are affected.


